
 
 
 
July 22, 2016 

Irving PTO 
Oak Park IL 60304 

Oak Park District 97 Board of Education 
District 97 Administration Building 
970 Madison Street 
Oak Park, IL 60302 

Dear Board Members, 

We appreciate your commitment and dedication to District 97.  The Irving PTO is excited to 
make another donation to our school.  We will be donating money to pay for the cost of the 
installation of the outdoor water fountain that was purchased in July 2015 (See attached 
donation letter).  Thanks to Don Vaca for securing a quote for us.  The cost of the installation is 
$2,110.  We are hoping that this water fountain can be installed prior to that start of the 2016-
2017 schoolyear.  Please let us know if you have any further questions.  Thanks for your time. 
 
Irving PTO 
Hannah O’Connor and Liz Wojcik 
Co-Presidents 

 
 
 
 
 
 


